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Officially Open!

On Monday 13th May we welcomed special guest, Paul

Lawrie, The Open Champion 1999, to officially open our

enhanced clubhouse. Following the cutting of the ribbon,

members were treated to a Q&A session in which Paul

had many amusing golfing tales to tell!

A big thank you to Paul for his significant contribution

towards an enjoyable evening, also to Ross Thomson

for leading the Q&A.

Social Events

We still have some tickets left for our Gin Tasting Evening, on Saturday 1st June so, if you haven’t

got yours yet, it isn’t too late!

May we also remind you that the Club Gala Day takes place on Saturday 8th June. Tee times have

been reserved on both courses and sign-up sheets displayed in the clubhouse. Food and live

music will be provided in the clubhouse afterwards. We hope to see you at this free event.

Welcome to our New Members

We say, “Hello” to another twenty-one new members this

month.

Junior: Freddie Petrie

Ordinary: Iain Kay, Stuart Lockhart, Ian Skinner, Josh

Smith, Morgan Smith, Frank Swan and Christopher

Wallace

Associate: Christine Beaton, Janis Brown, Rosemary

Dunn, Justine Fox, Clare Frost, Lorraine Johnston, Karis

Kinnaird, Stephen Lewis, Ailsa Lopes, David McKay,

Joyce Moncur, Pam Strachan and Marion Walker

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you

on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Golfing Success!

Congratulations to our Four Man Team: Finn Coull,

Corry Marshall, Sean Logue and Kevin Gall (pictured) on

winning the Angus County Four Man Team event at

Brechin Golf Club on Sunday 26th May.

Congratulations also to our RMMGC Men on their win

against St Andrews, at home, on Sunday 12th May. This

event, which takes place annually, sees a team from

each Club competing for the Black Smith Quaich.

Well done, All!

Help Required

We are looking for volunteer helpers for the Men’s 18 Hole Open on Sunday 30th June.

If you are able to assist, please contact Mark Rennie, Tournaments Convenor:

tournaments@rmmgc.co.uk or Gemma Phillips: office@rmmgc.co.uk .

Thank you!

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month’s winners, drawn at a recent Board Meeting

are:

1st prize – £100 – Tony Rance

2nd prize – £50 – Alan Shepherd

3rd prize – £25 – Steve Lyon

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,

please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
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